
Summer Reading Fun 

One of the most important parts of your child’s education 

is reading practice. It is very important for students to 

continue reading and learning activities throughout the summer, 

so they will lose less of the information and skills from the 

previous school year. Summer is a time when reading can be 

interesting and fun!! Attached you will find a summer calendar 

of ideas for students to do throughout the summer which 

promote reading and writing.  

Also, you will find a reading log for students to record 

books they have read during the summer. If students read 40 

books during the summer and fill out the completed reading 

log, they will get to choose 5 toy prizes. All students who 

complete the challenge will also be placed in a drawing for a 

TABLET!  

This year, we are adding a smaller challenge for students to 

complete during the summer. You will find an activity sheet with 

different reading activities to be completed. If all are 

completed, they will get to choose 1 toy prize.  

Reading logs and Reading activity sheet need to be 

returned to school by August 4th.  
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Summer Reading Log 

Read 40 books due August 4, 2020 

 



Reading Activities  
Who, What, When, Where, Why, How 

 

 
Read to 

someone who is  
younger than 

you 

 
 

Read something 
that is 

nonfiction  

 

Read something 
out of your 

comfort zone 

 
 

Read from a 
newspaper or a 

magazine  

 
 

Read a book 
that a friend 
recommends 

 
 

Read a book 
about a 

historical event 

 
 

Read while 
waiting for 
something  

 
Read something 
that came in the 

mail 

 
Read in another 

city, state, or 
country 

 
 

Read a book 
that makes you 

laugh 

 
 
 

Read outside 

 
 

Read 2 books by 
the same 

author 

 
 

Read while 
riding in the car 

 
 

Read a 
biography 

 
 

Read about a 
place you want 

to visit 

 
 

Read while 
eating breakfast 

 
 
 

Read at night 

 
 

Read with your 
friends 

 
 

Read a book 
that’s a movie 

 
 

Read a summer 
themed book 

 
 

Read about 
your favorite 

animal 

 
 
 

Read a poem 

 
 

Read with a 
flashlight 

 
 

Read to a 
relative over the 

phone 

 
 

Read a book 
based on a true 

story 

 



                                                                    May Summer Learning Activities  

              

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  

  18  
FIRST DAY OF  
SUMMER BREAK  
Start a summer 
journal. Write about 
two things you want 
to do this summer.  

19  
Make a poster about 
someone in your 
family, include a 
name, birthdate, and 
at least 3 fun facts 
about that person.  

20  
How many words 
can you make from 
the word  
"rainbow?" Write them 
in your journal.  

21  
Read one book. 
Draw or write about 
the main character, 
setting, and story 
events.  

22  
Read a book about 
your favorite 
summer activity.   

23  
Read with a friend or 
family member today.   
  

24  
Take a walk with an 
adult. Choose one 
animal or plant and 
write to describe it.  

25  
Research to find out 
why we celebrate 
Memorial Day.  

26  
Emergency! An 
animal has escaped 
from the zoo. Write a 
story about what 
animal it could be 
and what it might do.  

27  
Cut words out of a 
newspaper/magazine. 
Use the words to 
create your own 
sentences or story. 
Draw a picture to go 
with your sentence.  

28  
Read the road signs 
on the way to or 
from your house. 
How many signs did 
you read? Create 
math equations 
using this number.  

29  
Write a letter to your 
best friend. Tell 
him/her some of 
your favorite things 
you like to do.  

30  
Flashlight Fun!! Use 
a flashlight to read a 
book at night.  

31  
Write a summer 
chore chart.  

  
  

          

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



June Summer Learning Activities  

    

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  
  1  

Go to the public 
library and find a 
book to read about 
the plant or animal 
you chose 
yesterday.  

2  
Cut out pictures 
from a magazine. 
Arrange them any 
way you like. Write 
a story to go along 
with the pictures.  

3  
Write your own book 
about a made up 
character.  

4  
Make up your own 
game to play outside 
with friends. Write 
down the rules and 
directions for the 
game.  

5  
Try reading longer 
today. Read for 30 
minutes or more 
without stopping.  

6  
Watch your favorite 
cartoon. Write your 
own story about the 
main character.  
  

7  
Make two bookmarks 
today.  
One for you and one to 
give away to a friend.  

8  
Take your book 
outside and find a 
cool spot to read 
for 20 minutes.  

9  
Read a book about 
your favorite animal. 
Then draw and write 
to tell what you 
learned.  
  

10  
Choose your favorite 
book to read and 
write a new chapter 
or ending to the 
story.  
  

11  
I scream, you 
scream... Use your  
senses to write a 
poem about 
chocolate ice cream.  
  

12  
Look at the stars at 
night. Write a story 
about what it would 
be like to travel to 
outer space.  

13  
Make sure you have  
listed all of the books 
you have read so far 
on your Summer 
Reading Log.  

14  
Flag Day  
Draw an American Flag 
in your journal today. 
Write about what the 
flag stands for and 
what it means to you.  
  

15  
Take a trip to the 
library to pick out 
books to read for 
this week. Invite a 
friend to join you.  
  

16  
Read 2 books today. 
Draw a Venn 
diagram to compare 
and contrast the two 

books.  

17    
How many words 
can you make from  
the word 
“watermelon?” 
Make a list.  
  

18  
Write a letter to your 
mom or dad and tell 
them why you are 
thankful for him/her.   

19  
Write to tell about 
your favorite food 
using your 5 senses.    

20  
Read a bedtime  
story to an adult.  

21   Father's Day Read 
a book today with your 
dad, grandpa, uncle or 
other special man in 
your  life.   

22  
Choose a famous 
person from long 
ago. Read a book 
or article about 
that person.  

23  
Flashlight Fun!! Use 
a flashlight to read 
a book at night.  

24  
Cut out pictures from 
a magazine. Arrange 
them any way you 
like. Write a story to 
go along with the 
pictures.  

25  
Choose an animal 
you would like to 
have as a pet. Find a 
magazine or book to 
read about this 
animal.  
  

26  
Write a short story 
about your favorite 
summer activity.  

27  
Write a letter to your 
parents telling them 
why the animal you 
chose yesterday 
would be a good pet.  

28  
Read with a friend or 
family member today.   
  

29  
Check out 2 books 
from the library 
about animals. 
Read them and 
pick an animal to 
write about.  

30  
Summer break is 
half way over. Write 
2 goals you want to 
accomplish before 
summer break is 
over.  

  
  

      
  

              



July Summer Learning Activities  

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  

    
  

  
  

1  
Help make a new  
chore chart for this 
month. Write a list 
and give it to your 
parents.  

2  
Time yourself to read 
as long as you can. 
See if you can read 
for longer than 30 
minutes.  
  

3  
Make sure you have  
listed all of the books 
you have read so far 
on your Summer 
Reading Log. How 
many fiction and 
nonfiction books 
have you read?  

4  
INDEPENDENCE  
DAY  
Write about how you 
celebrate the 4th of 
July.  
  

5  
Write about your 
favorite day of the 
week. What do you 
get to do on that 
day?   

6  
What do you want to 
be when you grow 
up? Write and draw 
a picture to tell what 
you will do.  

7  
Read a bedtime  
story to an adult.  

8  
Take a trip to the 
library and check out 
4 books. Read all of 
them this week.  

9  
Draw a map of your 
neighborhood. Label 
your house and your 
friends’ houses.  

10  
Read a book about 
another place in the 
world. Would you 
want to live there or 
just visit? Why or 
why not?  

11  
If you could invite a 
favorite book 
character to your 
house, who would it 
be?  Write to tell 
about the things you 
would do with the 
character.  

12  
Flashlight Fun!! Use 
a flashlight to read a 
book at night.  

13  
Read 2 of your library 
books. Which book 
did you like best? 
Why?  

14  
Pretend you are a 
superhero. What 
would your name be 
and what special 
powers would you 
have?  

15  
Read with a friend or 
family member today.   
  

16  
Think about what 
you want to be when 
you grow up. Find a 
book to read about 
whatever you want 
to be.  

17  
What would you do 
if you were king or 
queen for a day?  
Write about it.  

18  
If you could be any 
animal, what would 
you be and why? 
Write and draw 
about it.  

19  
Pretend you could 
go anywhere. Write 
to tell what that 
special place is and 
what you would do 
there.  

20  
What was your  
favorite thing that 
happened this  
summer? Write 
about it in your 
journal.  

21  
Read a book outside 
for 20 minutes.  

22  
Write in your journal 
all of the things you 
are thankful for. 
Read them to an 
adult.  

23 Write a letter to 
your teacher from 
this past school year. 
Tell him/her at least 3 
things you enjoyed 
about his/her class.  

24  
Time yourself. How 
many words of a 
story can you read in 
one minute?  

25  
Draw and write to tell 
about your favorite 
activity this summer.  

26  
Make a list of the 
school supplies you 
have and the ones 
you need.  

27  
Write a thank you 
note to a family 
member that you live 
with.  

28  
Write a note to a 
classmate who you 
haven’t seen this 
summer. Tell them 
about your summer.  

29  
Make sure all of your 
summer reading 
books are listed on 
your reading log. 
Take it to school this 
week to turn in.  
  

30 The first day of 
school!!  

    

  


